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Corrigendum

Paragraph 54

For the existing text, substitute

54. The search for a mutually acceptable solution between the parties in Western
Sahara remained the focus of the United Nations efforts to overcome the multiple
problems impeding implementation of the settlement plan.  After meeting with
officials of the Government of Morocco to determine if Morocco, as the
administrative Power in Western Sahara, was prepared to offer or support some
devolution of authority to the Territory that would be substantial and in keeping with
international norms, my Personal Envoy presented a draft framework agreement on
the status of Western Sahara to the Frente POLISARIO and to the Government of
Algeria. In view of the adoption of resolution 1359 (2001) by the Security Council,
the parties are expected to meet directly or through proximity talks under the
auspices of my Personal Envoy to discuss the draft framework agreement and
negotiate specific changes to the document, and to discuss any other proposal for a
political solution that may be put forward by the parties, in order to arrive at a
mutually acceptable agreement. The official proposals submitted by the Frente
POLISARIO to overcome the obstacles to the implementation of the settlement plan
will also be considered.


